
 

CBA CHALLENGE AT SCHOOL OF BUSINESS 

 

The Commercial Bank of Africa (CBA) in collaboration with The Finance Students Association 

launched the "Be More Challenge" at the School of Business on Friday 18th July and the Semi 

Finals of the Challenge for the 36 top competitors in the University of Nairobi were held on 

Wednesday 23rd July where the top 12 teams of 3 members each battled it out for the University 

of Nairobi Be More title .It was an intensive battle of quick wits in trivia questions covering 

varied areas. 



 

The Winning team from the challenge will move on to battle it out with other Universities across 

the Country.  We wish them the very best! 



 

 


